Parent Pop In - Tuesday 23rd October, 2018

Parent Pop In

Notes taken by Mrs Foulkes (Headteacher)

Present:

Mrs Foulkes, Mrs McEwan-Williams, parents/guardians

Discussion Points and Actions:

Talked about the car parking situation at length and all the options that have been suggested over the years. It
would be far less congested if parents/guardians would use the ‘Safe Route to School’ from Chester Avenue.
Seesaw trial/Class Dojo — it was asked whether a system could be used to share what has been going on in
class. This has been suggested a few times now by parents/guardians. Mrs Foulkes explained that we already
have an internal rewards system that works very well, so we wouldn’t need that side of the Class Dojo system.
However, she will look more into both systems.

Mrs Foulkes reminded the parents/guardians that the School Website and Twitter are constantly updated. Due
to GDPR we have had to take more time seeking permission to use photos of individual children on Twitter
but more photos will now go on there from after half term onwards.

The trees on Tir Prince’s side need cutting back. Mrs Foulkes will let them know.

Mrs Foulkes shared with the group the process that the Local Authority and school follows regarding the trees
on the school side. A bi-annual tree survey is carried out by the Local authority and the school then pays for
trees to be cut back as necessary. The next survey is due in May 2019. In very windy weather Mrs Foulkes
keeps the children in the school building and trees are checked after the windy weather by the Caretaker.

It was asked whether each individual class could sing a song in future Harvest services. Mrs Foulkes explained
that Harvest is kept ‘small’ and that all classes sing and face the audience as part of our Christmas concerts.
Year 3 family members were very positive about the transition from Year 2 to Year 3.

Meeting closed at 10.00 am. Date of next meeting is Tuesday December 4th at 9.00 am



